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Dear Parents, 

 

I have some very sad news to share. 

Sarah Bowers, who worked as an LSA in our reception classes, passed away last Friday after a 

long and heroic battle with cancer. 

Her colleagues and the children she cared for and taught with such devotion and attention are 

deeply grieved by this news. We experience her loss with heavy hearts. She was far too young 

and far too full of zest for life, particularly for life with her young family, to be taken away. 

Sarah was a person who shone with positivity and love and who touched many lives with her 

gentle nature. Her husband John and daughter Skylar are distraught and I would ask you to 

keep this family in your prayers and thoughts. 

At this time, we have not been informed of any arrangements but we will share them as the 

family wishes when we do receive news. 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Hans van Mourik Broekman  

Principal 

 

 

 

 


